
Workshop 
on managing 
QLD Fruit Fly
Presented by Ross Abberfield from the 
Goulburn Murray Valley Regional Fruit Fly Group

As a grower and member of our GMV Community, 
demonstrate your commitment to managing Queensland  

Fruit Fly by attending a free workshop. 

Chat to a Windermere Recovery 
Support Worker for any flood  

recovery enquiries.

A light supper  
will be provided.

Wednesday
6 March 2024

Doors Open 6.30pm 
for 7pm Presentation

KidsTown 7287  
Midland Hwy, 

Mooroopna VIC 3629

Register to go 
in the draw for 
exciting door  
prizes on the 

night! 

SMS 0478 368 654 
Recovery@shepparton.vic.gov.au 
03 58 32 9700

REGISTER BY 1 MARCH 2024 


